9:38

JUL 10 1982

SEMINARY LIBRARY



OFFICE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS

SOUTHEASTERN **CAMPUS BULLETIN**

July 12 - 16, 1982

IX, 38

Monday, July 12

New Student Orientation

6:00 p.m.

Picnic for seminary community. Mackie Hall

Front Lawn. See notice.

Tuesday, July 13

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Separate schedule available.

Wednesday, July 14

10:00 a.m.

Separate schedule available. Chapel:

Thursday, July 15

10:00 a.m.

Chapel: Separate schedule available.

NOTICES:

SEMINARY COMMUNITY PICNIC:

You are invited to a picnic for the seminary community - students (old and new), faculty, staff and their families at the Mackie Hall Front Lawn,

Monday, July 12 at 6:00 p.m. Married students are to bring a meat and vegetable or a meat and dessert. Single students are to bring a meat or vegetable or dessert. Plates, forks, napkins, ice, and kool-aid will be provided. Please bring your own serving utensils. Come and be a part of this time of fellowship as we welcome our new students.

BLOODMOBILE SUCCESS: Garland Toliver, Blood Drive Chairperson for SEBTS, thanks all the Seminary family and community persons who donated either time or blood to our drive. Thanks to you we collected

54 pints this visit - a record for any summer visit to our campus. See you in October!

1982-83 DIRECTORY

If you are a returning student and would like to PHOTOS:

have a new photo for the 1982-83 Directory, please come to Appleby Hall, Bethea Room, July 12, Monday, 11:45 - 2:30. Thanks for your help in making this the best Directory ever!

REGISTRATION FOR SECOND
SESSION SUMMER SCHOOL:

Office. Monday, July 12 is the last day for securing blue class cards to avoid a \$10.00 late fee.

MAIL ROOM MOVED: The mail room has moved to the Post Office in Mackie Hall, ext. 262. All business mail should continue to be left in the Business Office.

CHILD CARE APPLICATIONS FOR 1982:

Parents wishing to enroll their child in the fall session of Ruby Reid Child Care Center may obtain an application and information by calling the Center at 556-3101, ext. 257 or by making a visit to the Center between 8:00 and 4:30 during the summer session.

Seminary Wives Fellowship would like to publish a listing of seminary connected baby sitters who would BABY SITTERS: be available to offer their services to the seminary community. If you would like to be on this list, please call the Student Affairs office at 556-3101,

MARRIAGE ENRICHMENT

RETREAT:

A Marriage Enrichment Retreat with space available for four couples will be held in residence from 6 p.m. Friday until 2 p.m. Sunday, July 16-18.

Costs are being underwritten so that the total charge for the Retreat is \$10.00 per couple. The leaders will be Beth and Gene McLeod, Provisionally Certified ACME Leaders (ACME - Association of Couples for Marriage Enrichment). If interested, call 556-5660 after 5 p.m. or leave a call back message at 556-3101, ext. 250.

Information for the $\underline{\text{Campus}}$ $\underline{\text{Bulletin}}$ must be submitted to the Student Affairs Office by 12 noon Wednesday.